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Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy New Year to you all!

| would just like to say a big thank you to all of you for
working with us this week regarding the staggered
drop off/pick up this week of your children. Your
patience and understanding has been greatly
appreciated and your children have been so sensible
and always - totally amazing!

| would also like to say a big thank you to all the staff,
here at St. Mary’s , who have done additional things all
week and made sure they have been here in time to
keep the school open and after school open too. A big
thank you to the staff who gave up their time for
Young Voices too - | have heard brilliant things...more
to follow next week, along with pictures and news
from all the classes.

Happy Weekend, Mrs Burgess
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